
 
SUBMERGED DREDGE PIPE 

 
THE COUNTY DREDGE HAS COMPLETED THE DREDGING OF THE APPROACH CHANNEL.  

AS DETAILED IN THE CHART BELOW, THERE ARE TWO SECTIONS OF 16 INCH HARD PLASTIC PIPE 
SUBMERGED TO THE SOUTH/SOUTHWEST OF THE POPPONESSET SPIT IN SHALLOW WATER. 

 
MARINERS ARE URGED TO EXERCISE CAUTION WHEN BOATING IN THIS AREA. 

 

 
 

PLEASE CONTACT THE COUNTY DREDGE FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: 
KEN CIRILLO, DIRECTOR, 508.375.3655 

KENNETH.CIRILLO@BARNSTABLECOUNTY.ORG 

mailto:kenneth.cirillo@barnstablecounty.org

